
Hello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Thursday. 

We are so excited to have a three-day weekend. This will give us an opportunity to spend
some time with families and relax a little bit. The Quarter 2 Progress Report Grading Period
ends today and the grades will be submitted by teachers by Wednesday morning. Please,
speak with your students and ask them to submit any work they are missing and
communicate with their teachers regarding the assignment submission. 

We are hosting the ELA Family Night for our parents and community this coming Tuesday
at 5:00 p.m. Please read the information in the attached flyer on the next page and RSVP
to join us in this fun and informational event. 

The Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year has begun and we are already accepting
applications for 9th-12th grade admissions for the next school year. The Enrollment packet
is available on our website. 

The school year is going so fast and we are glad that we are able to provide all the
opportunities to our MIT community that they deserve. Enjoy your three-day weekend Iron
Eagles and we will see you here on Monday!

Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster
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ELA FAMILY NIGHT INVITATION                           
PLEASE RSVP



NO SCHOOL 11/10/23

THANKSGIVING BREAK



Parents and students, if you are already an MIT student for this school year and
you are planning on attending/or not attending MIT for the next school year,
please complete the following survey. 

Thank you. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10BC6UBKU14fP-cpluMl2cvwg-
y4iGLQEOA10nb6YU90/viewform?edit_requested=true

RETURNING TO MIT FOR 2024 - 2025
SCHOOL YEAR SURVEY

Chess
Tryout Start Date - 12/11
Time - 2:45 pm
Location - MIT Room #164

WINTER SPORTS TRYOUTS



MIT STEMM HIGH SCHOOL ENROLLMENT
2024 - 2025
MIT High School is accepting applications for the next school year for the 9th-12th grade
enrollment. MIT staff and students have been attending high school nights at different
school districts as well as inviting the community to take the campus tour. Please, let us
know if you know someone who is interested in taking the campus tour, and we will be
able to schedule them.
 
The Fillable form for the 2024-2025 Enrollment is available on our school website in both
English and Spanish version. Please, click on About Us, Our School, and select APPLY
TODAY. Once the form is filled out, it can be downloaded and sent to the MIT front office
admin team via email at jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org. 

mailto:jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org

